
Patricia Putnam
Searsmont
LD 1128

To whom it may concern;
I have been a patient of Dr Barbara Macdonald’s for 
the past 10 years. She has helped me a great deal in many ways.
She is very approachable and accessible. It would help me a great deal if this bill 
passes and she is able to prescribe more of my
medications rather than having to try and contact other physicians and sometimes wait
a long time.
Thank you.
Patricia Putnam


